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To the Mayor and Common Council of Racine,

Gethsemane Lutheran Church located at 3319 Washington
Avenue, in “West Racine” is requesting to close the block
of Blaine Avenue by the church on Sunday May19,2013.
The church will host a carnival for our Sunday school
children from 11:30 — 4:00 pm. By closing Blaine Ave.
from Washington to the alley this would give us a larger
area to play games, and secure a safe location for the
children to play. Please call if you have any questions,

Thank- you

Debbie Anderson
Gethsemane Lutheran Church
262.634.2331

262.994.5625
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